
August 3, 1967 

Mr. N. A. Hardin 
H . H. and N. A . Hardin Company 
Post Office Box 390 
Forsyth, Georgia 

Dear Nat: 

Thank you for your letter of Auguat 2nd regarding 
Gene Patterson's editorial. 

1 certainly appreciate receiving your viewa on the 
subject of alwna and disorder•. 

With appreciation for yonr interest, I am 

Sincerely your•, 

IAJr/br 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayozr 




